
I am writing in opposition to SB761. Eliminating the tools used to easily allow voters to participate in the Democratic 
process diminishes our trust in our current legislators. This bill is not an accurate representation of the people but rather 
serves the interest of legislators to more freely pass bills that are either unconstitutional, or affect citizens negatively. 
Stop limiting our rights.  
 
Please restore our trust by voting NO on the advancement of SB 761! 
 
Thank you, 
Celina Green 
East Portland, OR resident 

 


